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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

MARCH 22, 1993 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
c. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
city Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the city Manager Judith Gilleland 

Council interviewed City Beautiful Commission applicant Mary 
Cramer. Council concurred that said appointment be made during 
the next Council Meeting. 

Mr. Horn recommended that the City of Centerville honor a 
request received from the South Metro Chamber of Commerce for 
financial support in the amount of $300.00 to assist in printing 
of a quarterly report. Council concurred with said 
recommendation. 

Mr. Horn suggested that Melissa Warheit, Executive Director 
of the Ohio Ethics Commission, be invited to discuss with Council 
and Board and Commission members nconflicts of Interest". Ms. 
Warheit will be asked to be present at the April 12, 1993 Council 
Work Session. This portion of the meeting will begin at 7:30 PM. 

Government Teacher Teresa Lonsbury and two students from the 
Centerville High School were present at this meeting to outline 
for Council competition they have participated in and will 
participate in at the National Bicentennial Competition on the 
Constitution and the Bill of Rights in Washington, D.C. Needed 
is financial assistance for 26 students to make this trip and 
represent Centerville, Montgomery County and the State of Ohio. 
Council concurred to contribute $1,200.00 toward this cause. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed a proposal offered by the National 
Trust for Historic Preservation, National Main Street Center, to 
provide technical assistance services to the City of Centerville. 
The cost of said proposal is $4,835.00 which includes time, 
materials and expenses. Discussio~ followed relative to the 
involvement of business people in the center of town. Making 
reference to correspondence receive.'d from Sharma Stone and Rick 
Pavlak relative to this project, t~ey will be informed about this 

• I service. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed for Counbil a meeting she recently 
attended of the Ohio Municipal Leagre Annexation Committee. 
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Discussion followed relative to levys being placed before 
the electorate this spring. Being placed on the ballot by 
Washington Township is a Fire Levy and a Recreation Levy. 
Concern was expressed by Councilmembers relative to the lack of 
use of the fire station located on Thomas Paine Parkway in the 
city of Centerville. A representative from the Township will be 
invited to attend the Council Meeting on April 19, 1993 to answer 
questions relative to the Recreation Levy. Information will also 
be included in the next issue of the Town Crier. 

City Council reviewed the layout for the kitchen facility in 
the Yankee Trace Clubhouse. 

~~~o.--~Q,,, 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


